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Newsletter of the Austro-American Association of Boston 

Dear Members and Friends, 

October 10, 2010 

There has been a change in our November program.   

The originally scheduled event  
on Saturday, November 13, 2010 

Austrian Musical Delights with Thea Lobo, soprano 

will be rescheduled for the spring.  Further information on the date will be forthcoming. 
 
 

We are invited  
to be part of the opening event for the 

Salzburg Institute of Gordon College 

on Saturday, November 13, 2010, at 3:00 pm 

 
The Salzburg Institute of Gordon College connects two of the most culturally rich cities on both sides 

of the Atlantic: Salzburg and Boston. The Institute organizes annual academic symposia at Gordon 
College and in Salzburg.  Between July and August, the Institute’s Summer School is held in the city of 
Salzburg. From September to May, the institute hosts events at Gordon College on the North Shore 

of Boston and at the historic Park Street Church in downtown Boston. 
 

Prof.  Gregor Thuswaldner , Dept. Chair and Associate Professor  of  German and Linguistics, heads  
the "Salzburg Institute at Gordon College".  A member of  the Austro-American Association, he has 

invited all Austrians in the Boston area to join the opening of this special occasion. 
  

This event is also sponsored by the Austrian Cultural Forum in New York and  Mag. Andreas Stadler, 
who is the director, will make an address. The great  pianist,  Stan Ford  (Prof. at the University 

Mozarteum), will give a piano recital.  Obviously, this is a major event,  in an acoustically superb hall 
designed by the same architect who did the Seiji Ozawa hall in Tanglewood. 

  
Gordon College is located at 255 Grapevine Road, Wenham, MA 01984.  Take Route 128 North 

toward Gloucester, passing through Preabody, Danvers, and Beverly, take Exit 17, Grapevine Road, 
turn left at end of ramp, go 0.6 mile to main entrance.  Tel 978-927-2300, e-mail: info@gordon.edu. 

 

Saturday, December 18, 2010 

Christmas Celebration 

Flyer will be sent.  Looking forward seeing  you there. 

A-AA 

Board Members: David Acker, Kaja Autler, Veronika 
Demers,  Christian Donner, Thomas Hansen, George 
Hauser, Lilo Suskind, Renate Yasigian 

 

Chairman of the Board: Jan Herrmann 

No Admission Fee - Buffet will be served 

Next A-AA Event: 




